
    
 

 

 
2010 Kettenburg Regatta 

 

Sunday  
 

June 6, 2010 
 
Dear Kettenburg Owner, 

 
 On behalf of the Ancient Mariners Sailing Society, I would personally like to invite you to 
participate in the annual Kettenburg Regatta Sunday June 6th. Although this Regatta is not an 
Invitational event, I wanted to make it more personal and hence the reason for this invitation 
letter.  
 

Southwestern Yacht Club is again administrating the race. There will be no skippers 
meeting. There will be two races. The PC’s will sail as a fleet and have their own start. The 
PCC’s will have their own fleet / start and the event will count as their National 
Championship. The Post Race Awards Ceremony will be at Southwestern Yacht Club 
immediately following racing. Racers are invited to bring their own food to the Ceremony. 
Alcoholic beverages will be available for purchase.  
 

If you know of any one who may be interested in racing in this event please pass along 
this information.  

 
Please enter early so we can plan. 

   
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Doug Jones 
2010 Kettenburg Regatta Chairman     
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 6484, San Diego, CA 92106 


